
From: John Wandsnider <iwandsnider@citvofdversville.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29,2024 9:08 AM
To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@citvofdversville.com>
Cc: Mick Michel <mmichel@citvofdversville.com>
Subject: Request to Close Parking Lot Next to Library,5/4 morning

HiTricia,

I woutd tike to request permission to close the parking tot adjacent to the tibrary for the morning of
)une 4,2024,trom 7:00 a.m. to 1 :00 p.m. Our Pubtic Works Week event was rained-out
(thunderstormed-out, reatty) last week, so we moved it to 9:00 - 11:00, 6/4.

Thanks!

Joh n


